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 Star of the week 

Our stars of the week 

for December have been 

 

Victoria for always 

trying her best  

Summer for being 

kind and sensible 

 

Zoe  always being a 

GREAT listener      

        

Kymmie for always 

listening and trying her 

hardest. 

 

   Zara for  working 

at her best always with a 

BIG smile 

Sydney for 

building friendships and 

enjoying games 

 

Layla for her happy 

and positive attitude at 

our Christmas party 



                                   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                                                      

                                                                                          

                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                          

        

                   

COVID-19 REPORTING OVER CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 
Please read the important guidance for parents/carers below relating to the reporting of positive 
cases over the Christmas holidays: 
 
*For the first 6 days after the end of school, if a pupil or staff member tests positive for 
coronavirus (COVID-19), having developed symptoms within 48 hours of being in school, please 
use the Aspire reporting form at www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus as the school is asked 
to assist in identifying close contacts and advising self-isolation, as the individual may have been 
infectious whilst in school. 
 
*Where a pupil (or staff member) tests positive for coronavirus (COVID-19), having developed 
symptoms more than 48 hours since being in school, the school should NOT be contacted (until 
the first day of the new term). Parents and carers should instead follow contact tracing 
instructions provided by NHS Test and Trace. 
 
*School staff are NOT asked to remain on-call or conduct any contact tracing more than 6 days 
after the final day of teaching. 
 
Stay safe and well everyone and have a wonderful Christmas! 



 

 

 


